
Glen Park Association Quarterly Meeting 
Wednesday, January 24, 2018, 7 p.m. 
Glen Canyon Recreation Center 
  
  
1. Officer Election 
Past Glen Park Association President Michael Rice lists board positions, calls for 
nominations, and reads a slate of officers proposed for 2018. There are no additional 
nominations.  
 
Slate is elected by a show of hands. 2018 officers are: 
 
President Scott Stawicki 
Vice President Stephany Wilkes 
Membership Secretary Hilary Schiraldi 
Corresponding Secretary Bonnee Waldstein 
Recording Secretary Heather World 
Treasurer Dennis Mullen 
  
  
2. Fire Safety in Glen Canyon 
Battalion Six Chief Jack Crements says there are multiple fire companies that respond to 
Glen Canyon Park fires. Department also has an incident action plan for the Canyon, but 
he cannot reveal it. Companies do an annual drill in every year in early summer. In the 
event of a fire, their main concern is evacuating the preschool/summer camp. 
 
3. GPA President Scott Stawicki gives a summary of GPA accomplishments in 2017. 
 
4. Community gives feedback on what next year’s focus should be plus any solutions. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9 p.m. 
 
Recording Secretary note: 
Here is the excellent detailed summary of the meeting by Bonnee Waldstein: 
https://www.glenparkassociation.org/notes-from-the-soggy-glen-park-association-winter-
quarterly-meeting/ 
 
	


